To,

The Editor,

Marsland Company

P.O. Box 753

East Lansing, Michigan 48826

The United States                                                                                       Date: 16-04-2009 

Respected Sir/Madam,
We have interesting results that we have obtained from chemical isolation of Cheilanthes anceps Roxb., and these results we are submitting to you for publication in J. of American Science. These findings have been discussed in this manuscript entitled: Flavonol Glycosides of Cheilanthes anceps Roxb. by Ranchana Mishra and D. L. Verma. This full length manuscript contains our original findings and length of manuscript is five pages with font size 10 points. There are three tables and two colored figures in the manuscript. I request you to kindly consider our article for review and oblige us.

With best regards

Rachana Mishra

PS: The details of five potential reviewers who can be considered as referee of our manuscript are as follows:

1. S.L. da Silva, (biomol2@hotmail.com); Depto de Química, ICE, Universidade Federal do Amazonas – UFAM, 69077-000 Manaus, AM, Brazil.
2. Yew-Min Tzeng, (ymtzeng@cyut.edu.tw);  Institute of Biochemical Sciences and Technology, Chaoyang University of Technology, Wufeng, Taiwan, ROC
3. Eckhard Wollenweber, (wollenweber@bio.tu-darmstadt.de); Institut für Botanik der TU Darmstadt, Schnittspahnstrasse 3, D-64287 Darmstadt, Germany

4. S. Nagarajan, (nagavetbio@gmail.com); High Security Animal Disease Laboratory, Indian Veterinary.
 5. P.K. Murthy, (drpkmurthy@gmail.com); Parasitology Division, Central Drug Research Institute, Lucknow 226001, Uttar Pradesh, India

